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Office of the President 
March 29, 2011 
 
 
 
Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

PUBLIC FORUM FOR PRESIDENTIAL SEARCH FINALIST 
 
Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees approve the recommendation which the 
Presidential Search Committee (PSC) approved at its March 24, 2011 meeting.  The 
recommendation is that the faculty, staff, students, and alumni be given the opportunity to meet 
the candidate for the Office of President of the University of Kentucky at a public forum.  Their 
comments may be submitted the same day on a web-based survey tool to provide information to 
the Board of Trustees before any final action is taken on the candidate. 
 
Background:  The Presidential Search Committee held a meeting on March 24 in Hebron, 
Kentucky.  At that meeting, the PSC approved the above recommendation.  Chairman of the UK 
Board of Trustees E. Britt Brockman wants to obtain full board approval for this 
recommendation and thereby submits it as PSCR 1. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other ______________________ 
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